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January 12, 2016

The Honorable Steve Zimmer 
President, Board of Education 
Los Angeles Unified School District 
333 South Beaudry Ave. 24' h Floor 
Los Angeles, CA 90017 

Dear President Zimmer and Members of the Board: 

I write in support of the proposed resolution introduced by Dr. Richard Vladovic regarding the Rancho 
Liquefied Petroleum Gas (LPG) Tanks in San Pedro. 

The Rancho LPG Tanks store millions of gallons of butane and propane near the surrounding 
communities of San Pedro and Rancho Palos Verdes. These tanks are located not in an industrial area but 
a residential area - so families live near them and children attend school, such as Taper Avenue 
Elementary (where my children went to school) and take part in recreational activities near this hazardous 
area. This is unacceptable to our mutual constituents. For many years, Dr. Vladovic and I have met with 
families, activists, and industry experts to fully understand the dangers posed by this facility, and there is 
no question that its r,rmoval is necessary for the safety of our community. 

1 strongly request that all members of the board unanimously vote in favor of the resolution supporting 
the relocation of the Rancho I.PG Tanks in San Pedro 

Sincerely, 

Janice Hahn 
Member of Congress 

Cc: Members of the Board 
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